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August 30, 2022 
 
 
 
Holly Streeter       Sent via email to: 
Upper Iowa University     streeterh@uiu.edu 
605 Washington St         
Fayette, Iowa 52142        
         
Dear Holly: 
 
I am pleased to inform you the application received from Upper Iowa University for exemption 
from registration in Iowa has been processed and approved by the Iowa College Student Aid 
Commission (Iowa College Aid). The application for exemption is due on a biennial basis and will 
be due again before August 4, 2024. Iowa College Aid does not have a tracking system to send 
reminders to schools. We ask the College to take note of this date and submit an exemption 
renewal application 60 days prior to the authorization term end date of August 4, 2024. This is 
a prerequisite to participating in the State Authorization Reciprocity Agreement (SARA). 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions about Upper Iowa University’s exempt status in 
Iowa. I can be contacted at 515.725.3426 or at lisa.pundt@iowa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
Iowa College Aid  

 
Lisa Pundt 
Postsecondary Authorization Administrator 
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